
Greetings.

My name is George Dickson, I am a First Nation citizen of the Bundjalung Nation.

This is a submission for your "Australia’s illicit drug problem: Challenges and 
opportunities for law enforcement" inquiry.

I feel it important to remind this committee that your parliaments ongoing drug war is 
rightly considered a form of civil war and the rights for a person to take up arms in 
defense against your groups violence has been claimed at multiple levels. Citizens 
claiming such right are to be considered civilians taking up arms in defense against a 
hostile military, who have not had the chance to create a formal militia and due all the 
honor and respect of any military combatant.

We the drug using citizens of this great island ask that you abandon your armed violence 
against us immediately and we consider your group notified of the military nature of 
your violence.

George Dickson Of Bundjalung Nation
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